Queen of the Universe

RECTORY 2443 TRENTON ROAD LEVITTOWN, PA 19056 (215) 945-8750 Fax: (215) 945-0413



Update on Pastoral Planning Area (PPA) 110

Pastors and Representatives from each of the six parishes in our pastoral planning area (PPA 110) held their final meeting on January 29, 2014. After careful review of the data shared with us by the Archdiocesan Strategic Planning Committee, the statistics concerning our parishes, the committee has forwarded a recommendation with regard to the future for the parishes in Parish Planning Area 110.

The consultation phase of the restructuring process has been the meetings which the Pastors and Representatives have held. The process will now move through the next phases.

The recommendation has been sent to the Archdiocesan Strategic Planning Committee who upon review will meet with the Pastors of PPA 110, the Regional Bishop and Dean to discuss the recommendation. Upon their approval, the recommendation will be forwarded to the Priest Council for their approval. The recommendation is then sent to Archbishop Chaput for his approval.

Announcement of the recommendation will be made at the time of the Clerical assignments in late May. Between now and then, the recommendation will be kept confidential because as it goes through the remaining phases of the process, there could be changes or approval may not be given.